
 
 
 

 

 

 
HB 2074 – Extends Sunset for Tax Credits for Energy Conservation Programs 
Testimony for the House Energy and Environment Committee – Gerritt Rosenthal – 3.29.2017 

 
Tax Fairness Oregon supports the general concept of incentives for energy 
conservation, however, due to the current budget crisis, Oregon simply cannot 
afford a 6-year extension of this program at this time.  
 
Tax Fairness Oregon opposes this bill until the budget crisis is resolved. 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                  We read the bills and follow the money            


